Church Eaton Primary School



WORLD

BOOK

DAY

3 MARCH 2022

DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 7th March

African Author Virtual
Day

20 Is Plenty—St. Edithas Church 3.30

Tuesday 8th March

Gardening Club
Asset Management LAC
Meeting 6.00

Wednesday 9th March

Parents' Evening

Thursday 10th March

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-4.30

Friday 11th March

Celebration Assembly
Multi Sport Club

Friday 4th March 2022

Headteacher Awards:

Class 1: The whole class for how well they worked with Art Shed yesterday. They were so patient and kind. I was very proud of them.

Class 2: Evan and Harvey for amazing story writing.

Class 3: Immy for being an enthusiastic writer with a natural flair and for her positivity and confidence this

week in maths. Maddoc for his brilliant writing and being incredibly focused in all lessons this week. Keep up the amazing work!

Class 4: Bella for working incredibly hard in Maths. James for always giving 100% and always trying his best.

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Jenson

Politeness Cup for this week is: Noah

School News:

We hope you all have had a nice half term break and return to school refreshed.

World Book Day - We all had a great day celebrating World Book Day yesterday. There were some amazing costumes and so many different book characters. The winners of the Extreme Reading Challenge were: Class 1—Freddie & Joshua, Class 2-Evan & Oscar, Class 3-Poppy & Livvy, Class 4-Dominik & Isaac, Staff-Mrs Bellamy. Thank you to everyone who sent in their wonderful photographs and we hope you enjoyed finding unusual places to read in.

Gardening Club - This started last Wednesday and was very well attended. As it is Parents' Evening next Wednesday it has been decided to run Gardening Club on Tuesday after school just for next week.

African Author Virtual Visit - A letter and Dojo has been sent about the author visit on Monday. Please log onto your ParentPay account and pay the small amount of £2 contribution towards this event.

FACES - Please note FACES will be selling daffodils after school on Tuesday. The next meeting to discuss FACES events will be on Tuesday 15th March at 6.00pm in the Royal Oak in Church Eaton. All welcome. The latest winners of the 100 Club are: Mrs T Harris and Jacqui & Greg. If anyone would like to join the 100 Club please contact any member of FACES or the school office.

S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

Class 1 & 2 - 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm

Class 3 & 4 - 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 - 92.9%

Class 3 — 92.0% Class 4 - 94.1%

Class 2 — 100% !!!

Whole School -94.7%



Church Eaton Primary School High Street Church Eaton

Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

What a week!!! The children have enjoyed the beginning of our Seaside adventure. On Thursday the children worked with Art Shed alongside Chuckle and the children had a wonderful time. They have asked for more on Cat

Days- which I may do an English focus on soon!

The cattery was full in the classroom.

World Book Day was epic and the children were amazing with their costumes! It was fabulous to see everyone in a whole array of costumes. I couldn't name a favourite! Thank you to all of the parents who gave an entry to the extreme reading challenge. It was a hoot to look where the children managed to read!



Next week we will be looking at how everything is changing and that it is early Spring. Please look around and if your child spots signs that Spring has sprung, pop it on Tapestry. In Maths we will looking at numbers to 10 in Reception and Nursery numbers to 3.

Look forward to seeing you on Parents Evening!

Class 2 news

This week has been a fantastic start to the half-term in Class 2.

We have some absolutely brilliant writers in our class this week. After making a story map together, the children were able to create their own story based on The Queen's Hat. The children used a range of adjectives in their writing, were able to use capital letters and full stops effectively and some even used a range of punctuation.

This week we also celebrated World Book Day. All the children looked spectacular in their wonderful costumes, the range was amazing. From Spiderman to Robin Hood, from Harry Potter to Princess Anna—they all looked amazing!

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.









Class 3



This week the children have worked incredibly hard. We have written a set of instructions about how to make a pancake and also had a pancake flipping competition after tasting them.

It has been world book day this week, and we had all of the children dressed up as their favourite book character. Everyone looked outstanding! We even became authors and wrote a short story, including our characters highlighting how important reading is. The adults in our class have also been blown away by the Extreme reading entries, who knew there were so many different places to read your book!

Next week we look forward to our virtual author visit from Bemma Akeyeampong on Monday 7th March.

We also have parents evening on 9th March make sure you request your appointment of your chosen time to avoid disappointment

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email.

Class 4 News

Class 4 have had a wonderful return to school this week.

We continued work on our amazing novel, The Explorer, and we gathered research for our non-chronological report on Machu Pichu.



In fitting with this, this week we also celebrated World Book Day. All the children came dressed as their favourite character from their favourite book, they all looked amazing. We took part in a range of activities throughout the day to celebrate our love for reading.



Just a reminder to Year 6 parents that SATs booster club is still taking place on a Thursday from 3:30-4:30.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.

